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October 17, 2018 
 
VIA CLASSIFIED COURIER 
 
The Honorable Christopher Wray 
Director 
Federal Bureau of Investigation 
 
Dear Director Wray, 
 
As part of the Committee’s ongoing oversight of the Uranium One/Rosatom transaction, attached 
please find a classified letter requesting documents that are critical to assisting the Committee in 
better understanding the basis for which the Justice Department approved the transaction. 
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this important matter.  Please respond no later than 
October 31, 2018.  If you have questions, please contact Josh Flynn-Brown of my Judiciary 
Committee staff at (202) 224-5225. 
  

Sincerely, 
 

 
Charles E. Grassley    
Chairman  

                            Committee on the Judiciary 
 

 

 

 




